
Publisher's note 

With great regret we inform our authors in the Western Hemisphere that 
Professor Dietmar Seyferth has resigned as regional editor for this territory. His 
contribution to the Journal of Organometallic Chemistry has been large and we 
regret to loose his involvement and wisdom. 

At the same time, we are pleased to announce that Dr. R. Bruce King, who 
has been associated with the Journal of Organometallic Chemistry since 1964 
in several capacities, as author, Editorial Board member, and Editor of the An- 
nual Surveys, is now taking over as U.S. Regional Editor. 

He will be responsible for papers originating from the United States, Canada, 
South America and Japan. 

With effect from July 1st, 1981, all papers from these areas should be ad- 
dressed to him as follows: 

Professor R.B. King 
Department of Chemistry 
University of Georgia 
ATHENS, GA 30601 (U.S.A.) 

We sincerely welcome him as Regional Editor. 

The Publisher 


